



					                          MINUTES
				                                 JUNE 16, 2023


The Walker Art Committee met on June 16, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom of the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Nancy Foltz, Marcia Mader, Jenelle Klehammer and Denise Scheibmeir.  Absent:  Joyce Martin and Layne Lutz.

MINUTES
A motion was made by Denise, seconded by Jenelle to approve the minutes of  May 18, 2023.  The motion was unanimously approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT
Marcia presented the May, 2023 treasurer’s report.  Beginning balance was $2,720.38.  Revenue was $36 for the Easter Basket Raffle.  There were no expenditures.  Ending balance $2,756.38.  

CURATOR’S REPORT
Jenelle discussed plans for the Children’s Art Exploration project that will be held on the Garnett Square.

Jenelle will check with Angela Weldin to see if she would like to have a display in the gallery.

NEW BUSINESS
A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by Jenelle that no meeting will be held in July.

GALLERY DISPLAYS
Wanda’s display of Things with Wings is in the West Wing Gallery during the months of July and August.

The September- October Display will either be Jenelle’s family art or items from the Garnett City Art Collection.

Discussion was held on displaying items in the gallery relating to the Garnett Grand Prix.

Rather than doing nativity scenes in the gallery during the months of November and December, it was decided to have a non-religious display of Santas.

Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:45 p.m.

The next meeting will be August 17, 2023.



						Recorded by Wanda Taylor




